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The University of Texas at Dallas maintains the commitment to expand our good faith efforts to offer 
contracting opportunities for qualified HUB vendors.  Supplier Diversity Programs partners closely with 
the University’s Purchasing office, campus stakeholders, local Chambers of Commerce, and vendors to 
increase HUB participation and enhance competition.  
 
The campus re-opened for the Fall 2022 with most university courses being taught in person. The 
amount of construction projects doubled from last year to include maintenance and remodeling 
projects. While mainly virtual events were hosted in late 2021 due to COVID concerns, we were able to 
attend virtual and in-person events in 2022.  
 
Other services’ HUB spend increased in 2022.  Opportunities in professional services was minimal which 
lend itself to low HUB participation.  This left us slightly short of our goals in these areas.   
 
UT Dallas HUB spend increased from 28% to 35%.  
 
Supportive services offered to vendors: 

• Attended vendor expos 
• Host virtual “Doing Business” workshops  
• Oversight of Mentor-Protege program 
• “Matchmaker” between vendors and campus decision-makers   

 
Outreach Activities  

• HMSDC Expo and Spot Bid Fair 
• UT Systemwide HUB Construction Opportunities and Goods & Services Outreach webinar 
• Senator Royce West's Spot Bid Fair and HUB Expo 
• HDWG and DIR webinars 
• Chamber business meetings & networking events (Arlington Black Chamber, Collin County Black 

Chamber and Irving Hispanic Chamber) 
 
Campus In-reach Activities  

• Attended Facility Maintenance project status update meetings 
• Provided updates on HUB program to large meetings of campus stakeholders 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Reginald Cleveland 
Director, Supplier Diversity Programs 


